BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS
September 19, 2009

The Board of Assessment Appeals met on Saturday, September 19, 2009 to .
hear appeals on the 2008 motor vehicle Grand List. Members present were
Stephen Palmer, Betty Richards and David Harma. The meeting was called to
order at 9:05 a.m.

The following appeals were heard:

Sanborn, Dawn — 1999 Volvo S80 M# 772NLE

The vehicle smells due to dog stains left by previous owner. The horn does not
work and it makes loud sounds. It's on its last leg. She paid $1,200 for the
vehicle. The Board inspected the vehicle.

Decision: The Board voted unanimously to reduce the assessment to $1,750.
Goulart, Antonio — 2005 Cadiliac SRX M# 439TGN

This vehicle was involved in an accident and has heavy damage. He submitted
an estimate to fix the vehicle for about $12,000. There is an issue with the
insurance company and he has not been able to fix the vehicle. It has been
sitting in his back yard for about a year.

Decision: The Board voted unanimously to reduce the assessment to $3,640.
The minutes for the April 23, 2009 meeting were unanimously approved as read.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.
Respectfully submitted,

Betty Richards

Secretary



